Minutes of PACT Steering Group Meeting 2.1.13
Present:
John Bodger; Geoff Rockcliffe-King; Nigel Jenkins; Christine Sutherland; Peter Ward; Peter Dicken; Richard Wood; Maureen Ward.
Apologies: Chris Cant; Peter Clarke.
Incorporation: 
Peter Ward reported that Chris Cant has been working on this over the last few weeks. The Co-op Hub is unable to fund the setting up of IPS Ben Com, so we will have to fund this ourselves - roughly £750. It is proposed that this comes out of the £8000 for administering the Big Lottery grant from CAfS. For an IPS Ben Com there are a set of model rules. Both Chris and Peter Clarke are of the opinion that if we get the options right within these model rules there will be no need for any further changes. Options chosen are as follows 
· We are hoping we can officially use the name "PACT" without the addition of "Ltd". 
· The accommodation address will be registered as Applegarth,
· The quorum will be set at three or 10% of the membership.
·  Membership will be set at £1 – which is the maximum liability that a member has in the event of the company folding.
It may take a couple more weeks until incorporation is complete, and we are delaying accepting money from CAfS until then so that members are covered.
ESCo
Peter Ward reported that he is meeting with Bill Knowles (Co-operative Enterprise Hub) on Friday of this week to discuss setting up a company to take this forward. The Energy Group is to act as a shadow board and David Brazier has also been approached to join the board. IChoosr put Peter Ward's proposals to ministers shortly before Christmas and we await response.
Story Giants
Dawn Hurton has written a brief on woodland and there is to be a meeting of the support group later this month. Peter Ward agreed to circulate Dawn's brief.
Watermill
Peter Ward reported that PACT's involvement in this project is nearly finished, as the grant monies have been dispensed to the project group for the setting up of the company and website. The new company will now apply in their own right for any further funding they require.
AGM
Peter Ward asked for ideas for the AGM and it was agreed that it was not necessary to have a speaker - probably better to have a brief AGM  with a social gathering afterwards.
